OCT 16 1985

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-382/85-16

Louisiana Power & Light Company

ATTN: R. S. Leddick, Sr. Vice President
Nuclear Operations

142 Delaronde Street

New Orleans, Louisiana 70174

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 3, 1985, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated August 2, 1985. We have reviewed your reply and
find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will
review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

“QOriginal Signed By:
L. E. MARTIN™

L. E. Martin, Acting Chief
Reactor Projects Branch

o -

Locuisiana Power & Light Company

ATTN: G, E. Wuller, Onsite
Licensing Coordinator

P. 0. Box B

Killona, Louisiana 70066

Louisiana Power & Light Company

ATTN: R. P. Barkhurst, Plant Manager
P. C. Box B

Killona, Louisiana 70066

(cont. on page 2)
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Louisiana Power & Light Company -2~

Middle South Services

ATTN: Mr. R, T. Lally

P. 0. Box 61000

New Orleans, Louisiana 70161

Louisiana Power & Light Company
ATTN: K. W. Cook, Nuclear Support
and Licensing Manager
142 Delaronde Street
New Orleans, Louisiana 70174
Louisiana Radiation Control Program Director
bcc to DMB (IE01)

bcc distrib. by RIV:

RPB D. Weiss, LFMB (AR-2015)
Resident Inspector R. D. Martin, RA
Section Chief (RPB/C) R. P, Denise, DRSP

R&SPB RSTS Operator
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